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To who it may concern
Since the close of examination new information on climate that must be considered and
taken seriously has been published.
Namely the Greg Marsdens paper,  the climate change committee and the Transport select
committee. I urge you to take action with a further consultation!
Regards cost the road is 0.9 BCR so will never have a good return.
The Kirkby Thore sections figures on full costs need released urgently to allow for analysis
of w weather test for compulsory purchase is met!
Regards William Ferson 
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